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1.
The Permanent Mission of Brazil to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Secretariat for Multidimensional Security (Department for the Coordination of Policies and Programs) and, in relation to the Inter-American Convention on Transparency in Conventional Weapons Acquisitions, has the honor to inform it that the National Point of Contact for the Convention for liaison purposes and for assistance with the preparation of notifications and annual reports is the Disarmament and Sensitive Technologies Division (DDS) of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs. Its coordinates are:
Divisão de Desarmamento e Tecnologias Sensíveis (DDS)
Ministry of Foreign Affairs

Esplanada dos Ministérios, Palácio Itamaraty, Anexo I, Sala 728

Brasilia, DF, Brazil

CEP 70170-900

Telephone: (55) (61) 3411-8600

Fax: (55)(61) 3225-9478

E-mail: dds@mre.gov.br
2.
The Permanent Mission of Brazil to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Department for Multidimensional Security (Department for the Coordination of Policies and Programs) renewed assurances of its highest consideration.
Washington D.C., September 14, 2009
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